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3. APPLICATION FOR RECREATIONAL PIER PERMIT, TIDE AND SUBMERGED LANDS' OF 
TOMALES BAY, MARIN COUNTY; TEACHERS BEACH ASSOCIATION - W.O. 320.306. 

After consideration of Calendar Item 8 attached, and upon met:.on duly made 
and unanimously carried, the following resolution was adopted: 

THE EXECUTIVE OFFICER IS AUTHORIZED TO REJECT THE APPLICATION OF TEACHERS 
BEACH ASSOCIATION FOR A RECREATIONAL PIER PERMIT FOR THE USE OF TIDE AND 
SUBMERGED LANDS AT TOMALES BAY ON THE GROUNDS THAT SUCH PERMIT IS NOT 
AUTHORIZED BY PUBLIC RESOURCES CODE SECTION 6503 UNDER THE CIRCUMSTANCES 
STECIFIED IN THE APPLICATION. 
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CALENDAR ITEM 

8. 

AFPLICATION FOR RECREATIONAL PIER PERMIT, TIDE AND SUBMERGED LANDS OF TOMALES 
BAY, MARIN COUNTY; TEACHERS BEACH ASSOCIATION - W.O. 320. 306. 

An application has been received from Teachers Beach Association for a recrea-
tional pier permit on tide and submerged lands of Tomales Bay, Marin County, 
pursuant to Section 6503 of the Public Resources Code Staff Cour el and the 
office of the Attorney General upon review of this application have concurred 
that such permit cannot be authorized pursuant to Section 6503 under the 
circumstances specified in the application. In similar past situations commer-
cial leases were issued. This matter has been presented to the Commission at 
two previous meetings, and action deferred, once upon request of the office of
the Attorney General and once at the applicant's request. spon further review, 
requested by the applicant, Staff Counsel's and the Attorney General's position 
with regard to this matter is unchanged. 

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE EXECUTIVE OFFICER BE AUTHORIZED TO REJECT THE 
APPLICATION OF TEACHERS. BEACH ASSOCIATION FOR A RECREATIONAL PIER PERMIT FOR 
THE USE OF TIDE AND SUBMERGED LANDS AT TOMALES BAY ON THE GROUNDS THAT SUCH 
PERMIT IS NOT AUTHORIZED BY PUBLIC RESOURCES CODE SECTION 6503 UNDER THE 
CIRCUMSTANCES SPECIFIED IN THE APPLICATION. 
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